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I am a VERYconcerned constituent deeply troubled over the fact that the WSBA is totally
disregarding the law abiding public over money. They are wantingly putting the safety of our State in
jeopardy.
We pay our taxes so these criminals are held accountable and the WSBA doesn't care. They seem to
think the money they are hording is TAX money not their personal money.
I whole hardly ask that this unjust attack on law abiding  constituents be rejected. 
I know there is a better solution if only they would get their heads out of their butts and really think
just a little, just a little. It is obvious to the general public so why isn't it obvious to the WSBA???
 
Sincerely,
A VERY WORRIED CONSTITUENT
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